Latvijas Republikas vestnieciba Griekijas Republika
Embassy of the Republic of Latvia in the Hellenic Republic

No. GR-20811

VERBAL NOTE

The Embassy of the Republic of Latvia in Athens presents its compliments to
the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia and has the honour to
submit, attached herewith the letter of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic
of Latvia regarding the Intensive Programme in European Law and Economics by the
Riga Graduate School of Law.

The Embassy of the Republic of Latvia avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia the assurances of
its highest consideration. .

vact.

I
Athens, October 7, 2024

Repihie 27

Protocol Department
Ministry of Foreign Affairs
of the Republic of Serbia
Belgrade



Latvijas Republikas Arlietu ministrija
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Latvia

No. 61-20287

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Latvia presents its compliments to the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia and has the honour to communicate
the following.

The Intensive Programme in European Law and Economics (hereinafter — the Programme),
annually organized by the Riga Graduate School of Law, implemented with the financial
support of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Latvia and the U.S. Department of State, will
take place from 11 November to 20 December 2024,

The Programme is designed for professionals from the European Neighbourhood, Central
Asia and the Western Balkans. Over a period of 6 weeks, the Programme provides
comprehensive training on the legal, economic and political work of the European Union.
The Programme also includes a study visit to Brussels for in-person meetings in the
European Parliament, the European Commission, the European External Action Service and
other EU institutions. Additional information on the Programme is available on the official
website of the Riga Graduate School of Law
(https:/‘www.rgsl.edu. lv/programmes/intensive-programme).

In continuation of the well-established practice of supporting the participation of
representatives from Serbia in the Programme, the Ministry kindly requests the nomination
of one candidate with the application deadline of 11 October 2024. The Latvian side will
cover participation, travel and accommodation expenses, as well as the daily subsistence of
the participant. !

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Latvia avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia the assurances of its
highest consideration.

Riga, 1 October 2024
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Ministry of Foreign Affairs
Republic of Serbia
BELGRADE




